
 
 
 

CITY OF LAUDERHILL, FLORIDA 
NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2024 
 

Notice is hereby given that a General Election will be held in the City of Lauderhill, 
Florida, on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, for the purpose of electing one each, at 
large, for the following seats: 
 
  Seat #1 Commissioner four (4) year term 
  Seat #2 Commissioner four (4) year term 
  Seat #3 Commissioner four (4) year term 
  Seat #4 Commissioner two (2) year term 
  Seat #5 Mayor   two (2) year term 
       
Persons seeking election may qualify with the office of the City Clerk from 12:00 
noon, Monday, June 10, 2024 until 12:00 noon, Friday, June 14, 2024 at City 
Hall, 5581 West Oakland Park Boulevard, Lauderhill, Florida. 
 
All qualified electors of the City of Lauderhill, whose names appear in the 
registration books of the Office of the Supervisor of Elections of Broward County, 
Florida, will be eligible to vote in said elections.  The registration books shall close 
on Monday, October 7, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.  Absentee voting and early voting shall 
be permitted through the Broward County Office of the Supervisor of Elections. 
 
The election shall be held in accordance with the Charter of the City of Lauderhill, 
Florida, and the State of Florida Election Laws. 
 
For further information, please contact the office of the City Clerk at (954) 730-
3010.  
 
ANDREA M. ANDERSON, MMC 
CITY CLERK 
CITY OF LAUDERHILL, FLORIDA 
 


